
Bill Message for 4/5/13: 

 

As a result of the Federal Communications Commission reform measures that 
affect telephone service, Chariton Valley is required to increase the monthly rate 
for local telephone to $14.00. The increase will take place on June 1, 2013.  If 
you have any questions about your statement, please do not hesitate to contact 
customer service at 660-395-9000, press option 3 and then option 2.  You are 
important to us and we want to make sure all your questions are answered. 
 

 


